From: Andrew Flood [mailto:andrewf@quartzconsulting.com.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 30 August 2017 11:17 AM

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP

Cc: Richard Rollins

Subject: Supported Employment Services Award 2010 AM2014/286

Dear Vice President Hatcher

Supported Employment Services Award 2010 (AM2014/286)

On Monday, 28 August 2017 we wrote to you on behalf of Blueline Laundry Inc. It has come to our attention that there was an error in that initial advice to you and we now seek to rectify that error.

The fifth paragraph of our advice to you read:

Blueline Laundry oppose the *Supported Services Award 2010* being the only wage assessment tool available to employers under the Award,

and we now advise that it should have read:

Blueline Laundry oppose the Supported Wage System being the only wage assessment tool available to employers under the Award.

We apologise for any confusion caused by our error.

Kind Regards,

Andrew Flood Quartz Consulting



Please note that I work Monday to Wednesday. Please contact our Hobart office on 6223 6361 for any urgent matters on a Thursday or Friday.

Andrew Flood | Workplace Relations Consultant | Quartz Consulting m 0427 016 106

e andrewf@quartzconsulting.com.au

www.quartzconsulting.com.au

Disclaimer:

The contents of this electronic message and any attachments are intended only for the addressee and may contain privileged or confidential information. They may only be used for the purposes for which they were supplied and should not be copied, forwarded or distributed without the consent of the sender. If you are not the addressee, you are notified that any transmission, distribution, downloading, printing or photocopying of the contents of this message or attachments is strictly prohibited. The privilege of confidentiality attached to this message and attachments is not waived, lost or destroyed by reason of mistaken delivery to you. If you receive this message in error please notify the sender by return e-Mail or telephone.